Update on Signage Tender

· The Closing date for receipt of tenders for signage design for the villages was Friday 31st January.  

· The process of assessing and ranking the tenders will take place over the coming weeks and it is expected that the successful consultant will be appointed by the end of February.  

· Preliminary sketch proposals are expected by the end of March with completed drawings, specifications, pricing and samples by the end of June 2014.  

· It is expected that a further tender will be issued for provision, installation and maintenance of the signage during Q3, 2014 
